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HB 2280 

Requires school districts and public charter schools to designate civil rights 

coordinator. Prescribes duties of civil rights coordinator. 

 

Why are public or public charter schools not teaching American civil liberties afforded 

by the United States Constitution or the Bill of Right, and/or the numerous state laws 

that protect all citizens of the state of Oregon and USA? Why is it necessary to 

appoint or make a position in every school when civil rights could be as simple as 

adding to the curriculum of students. No one is allowed to touch you wherever your 

swimsuit covers and no one is allowed to talk to children/adults in a disrespectful or 

sexual manner. Another Bill to waste taxpayers dollars, why hire and pay executive 

salary for every public school district and public charter school, teach children 

confidence of their own civil rights. 


